
Before the Board of County Commissioners 

Martin County, Florida 

 

A Proclamation 

 

Declaring Government Finance Professionals Week in Martin County, Florida 
 

Whereas,  the Government Finance Officers Association (GFOA) is a professional 

association founded in 1937 that serves more than 3,300 professionals from 

state, county and city governments, school districts, colleges and universities, 

special districts and private firms; and 
 

Whereas,  the Florida GFOA is a professional resource, providing opportunities through 

education, networking, leadership and information; and 
 

Whereas, the Government Finance Professionals Week, sponsored by the FGFOA and 

all of its member governmental organizations, features a weekly series of 

activities aimed at recognizing government finance professionals and the 

vital services they provide to our state and our community; and 
 

Whereas, during this week, government finance professionals throughout the State of 

Florida will be acknowledged for their hard work, dedication and leadership. 

 

Now, therefore, be it proclaimed by the Martin County Board of County Commissioners that 

March 20-24, 2023 is Government Finance Professionals Week in Martin County, Florida. 

Further, the board would like to commend Martin County’s own budget professionals for 

expertly preparing the County budget which has been recognized with the GFOA’s 

Distinguished Budget Presentation Award for 25 years.  

 

Presented this Twenty-first Day of March 2023 

 
ATTEST: BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
   
 

______________________________________ ___________________________________________ 
CAROLYN TIMMANN, CLERK OF THE EDWARD V. CIAMPI, CHAIRMAN 
CIRCUIT COURT AND COMPTROLLER  

 

 ___________________________________________ 
 HAROLD E. JENKINS II, VICE CHAIRMAN 
  

 

 ___________________________________________ 
 DOUG SMITH, COMMISSIONER 
  

 

 ___________________________________________ 
 STACEY HETHERINGTON, COMMISSIONER 
 

  

 ___________________________________________ 
 SARAH HEARD, COMMISSIONER 


